Central Klickitat Conservation District and Eastern Klickitat Conservation District office closed and staff working remotely or on intermittent schedules until at least April 7,2020.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Effective 3/24/2020 the Eastern Klickitat Conservation District and Central Klickitat Conservation District office is closed until at least April 7, 2020. All district meetings and events scheduled through April 7, 2029 have been postponed or cancelled except the EKCD board meeting at the Bickleton Firehall on 3/24/2020 at 7:00 PM and the CKCD special meeting on 3/26/2020 at 10:00 AM on the back porch of the CKCD office and via call in.

We’re taking this action in response to recommendations from health experts to stop the spread of the COVID-19 coronavirus. Safety is our priority, so for now we’re altering our normal operations to put the well-being of Washingtonians first. 

What this means:

· The availability of staff, agency partners, and business services is impacting all areas of operations. The situation changes daily, but we hope to establish a new temporary routine over the course of the next few days.

Get in touch:
· Please contact Loren Meagher, CD manager, for any immediate questions that may affect you, your operations or your property.

Our plan moving forward:
· CKCD and EKCD will be holding board meetings this week to finalize our strategy to address current state and agency mandates.

Our team is well-coordinated and capable. We’re confident that we’ll get through this in a way that promotes the safety of all Washingtonians and allows us to continue to serve you. 

Thank you for your patience, and be well! 
